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OAK 

CLASS 

 
 

DIARY DATES 

DECEMBER 2022: 

Friday 23rd —last day before Christmas 

closedown 

Monday 26th December to Monday 2nd 

January 2023—Closed for Christmas 

JANUARY 2023: 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023—Day Nursery  

re-opens 

 

 

The children in 
Oak Class have 
been very busy 
this month.  
There has been 
a lot of  
concentration 
from the children on mark  
making.  They have experimented with making 
marks in coloured salt with cars and with     
paintbrushes. 
 
There has been a lot of focus getting in to the 
festive season. 
Even our youngest  
children have joined in 
learning Christmas 
songs and the actions to 
go along with them. 
 
Writing letters to Santa 
really did keep them  
going for a while to.  
They were definitely 
getting caught up in the 
season. 

Congratulations to all our Raffle Prize 

Winners!   

We raised £481.00 towards our £1,600 

target.   

Thank you again to a number of local 

businesses and families who have been 

incredibly generous. 

 

 

A thank you to Wandsworth  

Continental Landscapes who have 

currently been supporting us with 

recycling and rubbish collections which 

have been a great support.  



 

 

CEDAR 

CLASS 

 Visits to Lyle House have 
started this month with a 
small group of Cedar Class 
Children.  Two visits in and 
the children have been  
performing all of their  
Christmas songs with the  
residents!  They also  
engaged in craft activities 
together.  The experience is 
really something that is hard 
to put in to words. 
 

This month has been all about preparing for  
Christmas with artwork, dressing up 
and of course practising for the 
show.  The children helped with 
making costumes and getting  
everything 
ready to  
entertain. 
 

 

 

For more information and to check whether you 

are eligible for 2 year old or additional funding, 

please visit www.wandsworth.gov.uk/eecp 

Funding Eligibility 

General reminders 

HOUSEKEEPING 

● Children should be appropriately dressed for     

nursery and their clothes labelled with their names.  

Children will get messy at nursery so please provide 

extra clothes.   

● Please remember to collect your  children on time 

to avoid being charged the late collection fee. 

● If you are going to be away on holiday, please  

notify us as soon as possible in writing.  All        

absences should be emailed to 

edn@eastwood.wandsworth.sch.uk 

● Invoices are to be paid in full by no later than 1st of 

every month.   

● Buggies are to be folded please. Scooters, bikes and 

buggies are not to be left in the reception area. 

● Parents need to report pre-existing injuries on  

  arrival to a member of staff 

● At drop off/collection please buzz and wait for  

   entry.  Please do not permit entry to other par-

ents. All members of staff have been asked to 

challenge such behavior  

when seen. 

 

 

We will be sharing with all parents the 
feedback and next steps following our 
Autumn term parent questionnaire . 


